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Modernization:  Buy-In and Third Party Liability Related 
Transactions During Transition 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement a new, modernized Medicaid 
Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  In preparation for the implementation, effective 
January 22, 2019, Buy-in and Third Party Liability (TPL) transactions in the system will be available in read-only 
access.  Impacted providers and the Division of Welfare and Supportive Services (DWSS) can continue to 
submit requests, but the DHCFP will be unable to process accretion and deletion requests and updates to 
Medicare and other TPL coverage until January 29, 2019. 


